
WORLD TRADE G/ADP/N/1/MAC/1

22 November 1995

ORGANIZATION
(95-3626)

Original: EnglishCommittee on Anti-Dumping Practices

NOTIFICATION OF LAWS AND REGULATIONS UNDER
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MACAU

The following communication, dated 31 October 1995, has been received from the Government
of Macau.

_______________

Pursuant to paragraph 5 of Article 18 of the Agreement on Implementation of Article VI of
the General Agreement on Tariffs and Trade 1994 and in response to the invitation contained in document
G/ADP/N/1/Suppl.1, the Government of Macau hereby notifies the Committee on Anti-Dumping
Practices that it has no laws or regulations relevant to the Agreement.

The Government of Macau also wishes to state that the above-mentioned Agreement will be
incorporated into the legal system of Macau upon publication in the Official Gazette of the Portuguese
version of the Agreement establishing the WTO, which is to occur in the near future.




